
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 8, 2018 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to recommend Schooley Mitchell Consultant Blaine Stephens. We engaged 
Schooley Mitchell in late 2017 to review our wireless communication expenses. Because of 
their unique approach to billing based only upon realized savings, we faced no risk and no 
additional cost by trying their services. 
 
As we were under contract with our current wireless provider, we did not have an option to 
consider changing vendors to save on expenses. Even with this constraint, Schooley Mitchell 
was able to save us over $650 per year by optimizing our current services. We anticipate more 
savings as contracts for some of our existing devices expire over the next year, changes which 
Schooley Mitchell will monitor and implement on our behalf. 
 
We have been pleased with their findings and process. I invested less than 2 hours of my time 
to work with them, and they just followed through with everything as promised. We are 
currently considering a review of other expenses to realize more savings with assistance from 
Schooley Mitchell. 
 
I gladly recommend Blaine Stephens of Schooley Mitchell. This service would be of value to any 
organization interested in a thorough analysis of their services to reduce expenses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Dunnigan 
Principal, CIO 
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